
 
 

 

 

 
Auction Donation Form 

 
 
 

 
 
New Star is hosting its Annual Gala, “Hollywood Nights,” on March 24, 2018.  The proceeds of the evening 
will help us continue to provide and create new and innovative vocational, educational, therapeutic, and social 
opportunities for more than 650 children and adults with intellectual and developmental disabilities in the 
Chicagoland area and Northwest Indiana.   
 
For this, our largest fundraiser of the year, we offer local businesses an opportunity to celebrate their good 
stewardship by showing their support for the amazing people we serve. Donating an item to our Live or Silent 
Auction is a wonderful way to do that! 
 
Donors should complete this form and return it to New Star, 1624 E. 154th Street Dolton, IL 60419 or email to 
JGajewski@newstarservices.org by March 12, 2018. 
 

Business/Donor Name:  _________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:        City: ________________________ Zip: _________________ 

Phone Number: ___________________________ E-mail:                                                                                     

Contact Person:               

The donor hereby certifies that the fair cash value of the donation is $________________________. 

Description of the item: _________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Letter/Gift Certificate Attached (if applicable*):    Yes    No    
 

If your donation is for a service, please include a full description on your letterhead 
or on a gift certificate, which we may display at our fundraising event. 

 
To arrange a pick-up for your donation, please contact Jeff Gajewski, at 

JGajewski@newstarservices.org or (708) 755-8030 ext. 2227. 
 

Please return this form along with your letter/gift certificate no later than 
March 12, 2018 to New Star, 1624 E. 154th Street, Dolton, IL 60419 

 
New Star is a 501 (c) (3), not-for-profit organization.  All donations are tax-deductible.  Thank you! 


